
 

PRE-K B Mrs. Stephanie Holland & Mrs. Daniell Sharman  
October 4-8, 2023  

What we are learning: 
● Letter D  
● Number 4  
● Autumn Season  
● D is for Divine Mercy  

 

A Note from the Teacher:  
Last week our Students learned about Letter C. We learned about different types of 
clouds, we enjoyed The Very Hungry Caterpillar story, we learned that C is for the 
Church and that we are proud of where we go to worship Jesus. We learned about the 
Number 3 and implemented counting in our lesson plan. Finally, we had a wonderful 
surprise from the third graders coming to us and reading stories. We will get more time 
with them in the future. Reading is essential in your child’s development, 5 minutes of 
your time to sit and read to them will expand their vocabulary and imagination. We also 
learned how to say Good morning/ Buenos Dias in Spanish.   
This Week we will learn the Letter D, Number 4, and we will focus on the Autumn 
season. 

● Science: How do Ducks stay warm after swimming in the lake? 
● Math: Number 4: Discover shapes with 4 sides and angles, Count the 4 seasons 

with me.  
● Language/ Literacy: Letter D. D is for Dog, Doctor, Ducks, Dinosaur  
● Religion:  D is for Divine Mercy  

Reminders:  
 If your child is not feeling well, please keep them home. They may return to 

school if they are 24 hours free of vomiting, diarrhea and/ or fever without 
medication.  

 Please remember to label, with your child’s name, their water bottles, snack 
bags, lunch boxes and the ziploc bag containing extra clothes.  

 Please do not send your child into school with opened food. Breakfast should be 
finished before unloading at carpool. 

 We have some Awesome events coming up in the month of October. I will be 
sending home letters pertaining to these events soon so please check your 
folders  


